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WELCOME NEW FAMILIES

We are excited to welcome you to the Ben Lippen
family and are eagerly anticipating the start of a
new school year in August. In this newsletter, you’ll
find the following information: 

Important Dates 
School Campus Wear Information
Summer Camp Opportunities
Information about School Supply Lists
Athletic Information
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New Ben Lippen School families are

invited to attend the annual 

NEW PARENT DINNER

on Monday August 12, 2024

6:30 P.M.

Ben Lippen School Gym

Please mark your calendars now and

make plans to attend this special

evening.

Please note that this is a parent-only

event. Please make childcare

arrangements, if needed. 

NEW PARENT

DINNER

IMPORTANT DATES:
AUGUST 12: New Parent Dinner

AUGUST 13: New Student Orientation
AUGUST 14: First Day of School

AUGUST 19: Middle School Parent Night
AUGUST 20: Lower School Parent Night

SEPTEMBER 3: High School Parent Night
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Believe it or not, it's time to order your
campus wear for school! BLS campus wear
is purchased through LandsEnd.com. When
you go to the website, click on “School” and
search for Ben Lippen specified clothing. 

Another good place to start is to check out
the Clothes Closet located at the St.
Andrews Road campus. Current families
donate their gently used clothing and items
can be purchased for a minimal price. 

Please also connect to the "Ben Lippen
Campus Wear Exchange" Faceook page
where parents of BLS students post gently
used or even brand-new items that they
would like to pass along or sell to new
families.

CAMPUS WEAR
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Grade specific school supply lists
will be posted online mid-

summer. Watch for an email and
social media announcing the

posting.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

FALL CLASS
SCHEDULES

OUR ACADEMIC COUNSELORS WILL BE
REACHING OUT TO EACH FAMILY ABOUT

CLASS SCHEDULES FOR YOUR NEW
STUDENTS

...STAY TUNED



SUMMER CAMPS
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We are excited to launch Fine Arts Summer
Camps! Join us for camps in: 

Music
Theater 
Art in the Park 
Guitar
Crafts 
Drums 
Dance 

Camps will run Monday-Thursday from 12:30-
3:30 p.m. following WIN Summer Sports Camps
in the mornings. Campers are encouraged to
attend both for a full-day experience!

Registration and more information is online at
BenLippen.com/SummerCamps

Refer a Friend! 
Can you think of anyone you
know who might like to join

the Ben Lippen School
family? We are still

accepting applications and
would love to meet and
help your friends with

Christian education for their
children!

http://benlippen.com/SummerCamps?fbclid=IwAR3fLlh3bordzVuq0Ey2o6vrDvlY0TLOupPeaMwSEp2Su4laHuq338K33Dk
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ATHLETIC INFORMATION
Fall Sports officially kick off July 29th. 
Go to www.benlippensports.com and our social
media accounts for information regarding:

Try-outs
Summer Work-outs
Coach’s contact information
and more!

Information is updated regularly, so please
check back frequently. 

KEY PHONE NUMBERS: 
ATHLETICS                       803-807-4197
MR SCHOOL NURSE:    803-807-4126
NE CAMPUS NURSE:    803-807-4500
SAR CAMPUS NURSE:  803-807-4370

LOWER SCHOOL:
MR ADMIN ASST:            803-807-4311
SAR ADMIN ASST:          803-807-4351
NE ADMIN ASST:            803-807-4500

MIDDLE SCHOOL: 
ADMIN ASST:                   803-807-4200

HIGH SCHOOL:
ADMIN ASST:                    803-807-4141

benlippensports

Ben Lippen Sports

@BenLippenSports

http://www.benlippensports.com/
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We are so thankful that you have joined the BenB
Lippen family and we want your transition to BLS toB

be a smooth one. If there is anything we can do, orBany 
other questions you have, please feel free to reachBout 

to the Admissions team or the AdministrativeB
Assistant for the division in which your student isB

enrolled.  


